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Good afternoon,

My name is Amber Michels and I’m the Environmental Protection Specialist assigned to Pueblo County. The Division
received your email and we are looking into this issue. It looks like the Pueblo East Pit, permit number M-1986-015 is the
one near you. The current permittee for that site is Colorado Water Protective and Development Association (CWPDA).
We will contact them about this issue.

Just so I have more information, I wanted to ask if your well on your property is still operational? 

We will be in touch with further updates but if you have any questions please send me an email at
amber.michels@state.co.us or call me at 720-836-0967.

Thank you,

Amber
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